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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

As a long-standing partner of Foundation for the Survival of Haitian Children (FSEH).
UMCOR is pleased to write this letter of recommendation.

Our partnership with FSEH has been muiually beneficial. We have supporied several
FSEH's projects with several donors since 1997. ‘

The siaff at FSEH and the group of volunieers are commendable in reliability and
profession abiliy. UMCOR has had success in implementing programs through FSEH.
We have them agreeable and responsible in ol project areas, to name a few; the © Block
Making Project”.

| do not hesitate to recommend FSEH as a worthy organization to receive funds or
implement programs. '

" Head of WMission

UMCOR Haiti
Mailing Address . Frald Address
Lynx Air In¥1, Box 407832, ‘ 8, Dalmas 51
Bt Leudemiale, FL 233340 FexfTéiphone: 508246-1501  Téléphone 500 246-2258 Port-au-Prince, Halt, Wi

el umenrhaili@haittuarl rom



